
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY, MAY 18, at 12 PM 
(open area by the SPC playground) 

 
Fellowship will provide fried chicken. 

Please bring a side dish or dessert to share. 
 

We will also have some fun games to play! 
Tug of War 

Three-Legged Race 
Cornhole Tournament 

 
If your family, friends, Sunday School class or Ministry 

Team would like to sign up to enter, please contact Julie 
McCormick 

at the church office. 
 

Look for the sign-ups on the back of  
Connection Cards or bulletin inserts. 


